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13th February 2018 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

The weather conditions in the region, surrounding Tropical Cyclone Gita, have caused 

the Liloa II V017 to change her port call sequence. 

 

Having arrived in Vavau, she will need to return to Niue and then Nuku’alofa 

to complete her voyage. The impact on schedule is estimated to be a delay 

of 4 days. 

 

MV Imua II V051 had completed her scheduled dry-docking, surveys and 

programmed repairs and maintenance.  

 

The vessel departed Auckland on the 10th February as per schedule, but had to return 

as she encountered main engine issues and required some further tests to be run. The 

impact on schedule is expected to be a delay of 4 days. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and revert with the amended schedule as 

soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line  


